
Announcements for Thursday, February 7, 2019 

- Letter Jacket orders will be taken tomorrow during lunch.  Bring your order form, payment, 

and letter. 

 

- If you made a deposit for a yearbook, you received a notice that a payment is due in February. 

You must make a payment in February to ensure you are not cut from the list of purchases and 

the deposit refunded. 

 

- Lost and Found will be donated to the Betty Griffin Center this weekend.  If you think you’ve 

lost something, come to the front desk. 

 

- Singing Valentines are for sale all this week during lunches!  Send a song for a dollar!  Add a 

rose for $5! 

 

 

 

  

 

 


